
On August 3, 2017 COGCC Environmental Staff (Alex Fischer), conducted an inspection of Grynberg Petroleum Company, 
(Grynberg) Location ID 312854, Pit Facility ID 100600, Remediation (REM) 8333. Jerry Hoberg (Moffat County Planning) was 
present.  Weather was partially cloudy and temperatures about 70 degrees Fahrenheit  at time of Inspection.  REM 8333 had 
been an ongoing remediation since about April 2014 and was closed in June of 2017.  The following is a summary: 

• The Location is fenced, gated and secured. 
• There appeared to have been a recent precipitation event, as debris flow (vegetation) was noted about 6-8 

inches entangled in the fence coming on Location from the west and off of Location to the east. 
• A low lying “pond” had standing water. 
• Sediment had moved across and off of Location. 
• Erosion features were noted across Location. 

On August 7, 2017, Alex Fischer contacted Randy Edlin (Grynberg) to let him know about the sediment leaving Location.  Mr. 
Edlin directed Mr. Fischer to the Receivership (Mary Griggs). 

On August 8, 2017, Alex Fischer contacted Mary Griggs to let her know about the sediment leaving Location and referred her to 
Denise Arthur and Lou Colby (CGOCC Reclamation). 

NOTE: CONTACT 
Colby, Lou - Area (142) Reclamation Inspector 
lou.colby@state.co.us 
(970) 876-1969  
(970) 989-4402 (cell) 
 
Arthur, Denise - Reclamation Supervisor 
denise.arthur@state.co.us 
(303) 894-2100 x5195 
(720) 630-6533 (cell) 


